From: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

To: LP Ministerial Assistants; LP Executive Assistants; LP Premiers Vancouver Office; Hannah, Matt GCPE:EX; Moran,

Roseanne LASS:EX; Aaron, Sage PREM:EX; Clark, Layne PREM:EX; Della Mattia, Marie PREM:EX; Holmwood, Jen PREM:EX; McConnell, Sheena PREM:EX; Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX; Wong, Tamarra

PREM:EX; Dewar, Bob PREM:EX; Sanford, Donna L GCPE:EX

Subject: All the best for the holidays

Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 09:16:11

Dear friends,

As the Legislature slows down for the Christmas break, I'd like to thank all of you for the tremendous contribution you made to our government's success during the past five hectic months. I won't repeat all the reforms our New Democrat MLAs have already implemented, but they have changed politics in BC for the better and forever.

What's to come is even more important so I hope everyone takes time to relax, catch up with friends and family, and get ready for the new session. By the time most of us return, at the end of the first week of January, we'll be just weeks from a new budget, the Kelowna West byelection and a new session.

Thanks again and happy holidays,

Geoff

GEOFF MEGGS

Chief of Staff, Office of the Premier West Annex, Parliament Buildings, 501 Belleville St, Victoria, BC V8V 2L8 (250) 356-6271